We had a very busy start to the session last night. The P6+ is full and we have a waiting list for new members. Youngsters who attended last year but were not there last night are still able to come along. If you have any friends wanting to join they should contact me on 01505 503254 or 07990874983

 

There is plenty of room in the P4-5 class (most of the youngsters moved up to the older class). 

 

Hope you all had a good time last night.

 

Susan

